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SHERIFF'S SOUTH COUNTY COMMUNITY SERVICE CENTER
Dear Members of the Board:

On August 10, 1999 during discussion of the Freedom/Carey Reorganization, your Board directed
that the CAO and Sheriff report back on issues related to the South County Sheriff's Service Center
as to its current location in the proposed annexation area. Since that meeting the Sheriff and the
CAO have met to discuss these issues and we are pleased to report that we are in agreement on
this matter.

The Sheriff has no plans to provide services, other than mutual aid, to the annexation area if that
annexation is in fact approved. The Sheriff is also agreeable to moving the South County Service
Center from its current location to a location in the unincorporated area given that sufficient lead
time is available to find a suitable location and facility that will meet the needs of the Sheriffs Office
and residents of the South County unincorporated area. CAO staff and staff of the Sheriffs Office
have begun the process of looking for a new location and will work together to facilitate a
successful transition.

We will continue to keep your Board appraised of our efforts in this regard.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board accept and file this report on the Sheriffs South
County Community Service Center.

Very truly yours,

Susan A. Mauriel’d Mark S. Tracy
County Administrative Officer Sheriff-Coroner
SAM: bw

SERVING THE COMMUNITY -WORKING FOR THE FUTURE



